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Bendoc Wheel 
bendocpa@bigpond.com  

 

Bendoc Movie Night 
 

As a result of the collaboration between the Bendoc Neighbourhood House and the Bendoc Com-
munity Hall, the Bendoc movie night held on the 26th of November was very successful. The 
Neighbourhood House was fortunate enough to receive funding through the East Gippsland Shire 
Council from Regional Development Victoria. The weather was kind, and approximately 60 com-
munity members gathered outside the Bendoc Hall for a BBQ dinner before the movie. The Ben-
doc Hotel created a delicious assortment of fresh salads to go with the BBQ, and ice creams, fairy 
floss and popcorn were available for everyone to enjoy throughout the movie. After dinner, Top 
Gun – Maverick screened inside on the Hall’s recently acquired projector and screen. Some chil-
dren who were too full of energy to sit through a movie opted to play on the new play equipment 
at the Hall playground. 
We would like to thank Regional Development Victoria for the funding that enabled us to hold 
this event and we would like to thank Paula Jorgenson, Place Manager for East Gippsland Shire, 
for making us aware of this funding opportunity. 
We would also like to thank all the community members who came along, supported us, and 
helped out on the night. With some luck, we can make the Bendoc movie night a regular occur-
rence. More photos on page 5.  

Above: The new movie screen at the Bendoc Hall 



November 2022 

 2 



November 2022 

 3 



November 2022 

 4 



November 2022 

 5 



November 2022 

 6 

Above, left & below right: Photos from the Bendoc Movie 
night and dinner. 
 
Below: The new playground at the Bendoc Hall. 
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Bendoc Community Hall AGM 
 

DATE: Wed 14th December 2022 

TIME: 4pm 

LOCATION: Bendoc Memorial Hall 

Hall Committee AGM including electing of officials, followed by Ordinary meeting. Any prospective 

new general members of the Hall Committee should apply in writing prior to the meeting.  

 

Email:  

bendocpa@bigpond.com  

or  

wilson_stevenson@hotmail.com 
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New books from the East Gippsland Library now 

at the Bendoc Neighbourhood house. Available to 

loan. 

 

Want to borrow but not a member? No problem. 

Com on in to the Neighbourhood House and we 

will sign you up. Simple as that :)  
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CFA Christmas BBQ 

The CFA Christmas BBQ will be held on 3rd December starting at 12 noon at the 
Bendoc CFA shed. Our annual burnover drill will be followed by medal presenta-
tions and then the BBQ at 1pm. Look forward to seeing everyone there. 

A little bit of history 
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Bendoc Neighbourhood House opening hours 
(Closed for January) 

Are you at a loose end for Christmas lunch? 
 
Bendoc Hall is going to hold an informal Christmas Lunch at Noon on Christmas Day at the 
Hall for anybody who cares to come along. If you just want to relax and shoot the breeze and 
have a laugh, then you are more than welcome. 
 
Lunch is free, probably a BBQ and salad with a desert. 
Bring your own grog. 
 
Games are available if you want to play against Marion :-) 
 
Can you text Jim (on 0403196528) by Tuesday the 20th December, and leave your name and 
the number of adults and children who might be coming, just so we can plan. 

 
 


